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Hi I am writing to put forward my approval of the go ahead of nuclear power plants as it is clean and 
efficient,I was a miner for 40 years and forced from my home due to the mines expansion which put 
in our back yard you can not live with noise,dust ,blasting, devaluation of properties lose 
communities. 
I also am a big fan of geothermal power which is not talked about even cleaner and as efficient . 
I am afraid coal power fired stations are like steam trains we have to move forward and I believe 
nuclear or geothermal is the way to go . 
As far as jobs go i afraid technology is making us humans redundant we will be there in construction 
but as plants develop we are no longer needed . 
Thank you for letting me have a say. 


